
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

 

    
 

        

   

     
   

  

    

         

        
      

       

          

      

     
     
       

             

      

    

         
     

     

   

         

          
            

          
        
          

      
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

95.8% 

 

Next week at Ash Green, Class 1C will spend the day at the Rainbow Factory on Tuesday and we 
have our annual Prize Giving awards at 6pm in the Lower Site Hall. Class 1W have their turn at 
the Rainbow Factory on Wednesday and please note there will be no school clubs (3.15 - 
4.00pm) on that day although Sara’s After School Club will run as normal. Early Years children 
have their Graduation ceremonies on Thursday afternoon and we end the week with our 
Celebration assemblies on Friday - KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome. 
 

Our annual Prize Giving Evening is on  

Tuesday 18 July  

in the Lower Site Hall at 6pm. 

Prize winners have brought a slip home. Please can 

pupils attend the evening in their school uniform. 
 

Please come along and support your child on this 

wonderful occasion. 
 

 
PRIZE GIVING – TUES 18th 

JULY 

Our winners will receive a 

medal, certificate and a prize. 

SPORTS DAY – MON 24
th

  

JULY 

House teams will compete in a 

selection of events against 

each other. 

BREAK UP – BUFFET 

LUNCH –  

TUES 25
th

  JULY 

Children will enjoy a buffet 

lunch before we break up at 

2.15pm. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our Sports Day will be held on the 

field at Clough Lane as follows: 
 

NURSERY AND RECEPTION  

MONDAY 24 JULY – 9.15am 

 

KEY STAGE 1  

MONDAY 24 JULY – 10.45am 

 

KEY STAGE 2 

MONDAY 24 JULY – 1.30pm 

MONDAY 31 JULY – FRIDAY 4 AUGUST 
 

The children will have a fantastic week which 

will include lots of fabulous activities linked to 

the wonderful stories written by Roald Dahl. 
 

They will finish off with a buffet style lunch 

and a showcase of their work on the Friday. 

 
 

On the last day of term children can bring a toy to 
school. This can be an electronic device as long as 
it cannot take photographs.   
This will be the responsibility of your child – 
please send a permission note in on the day. 
 
Thank you  



  
     
 

 
   
    

 
 

   
 
 

     
        
     
     

      

        

    

   

     

       
        

     

         

   

     

     
   
 
       

    

       
  

   

       

    
   

     
       

           

       

         

      
     

      

        

      

 
  

  
  
 

 

BEST BEHAVIOUR! 
 
 
 

Reception children had a wonderful time 
when they visited Tropical World on 

Wednesday. 
 

They spent the day with meerkats and mini 
beasts and behaved impeccably. Well done 

children! 

 

 

 

 

Midsummer 
Close –  

Tues 25 July 

Re-open –  

Wed  6 September 

 

Close – Friday 29 September – Training Day 

Half Term 
Close –  

Fri 27 October 

Re-open – 

Mon 6 November 

 

Christmas 
Close –  

Fri 22 December 

Re-open – 

Tues 8 January 2018 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 16 February 

Re-open – 

Mon 26 February 

 

Easter 
Close – 

Thurs 29 March 

Re-open – 

Mon 16 April 

 

Close – Mon 7 May – May Day 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 25 May 

Re-open – 

Mon 4 June 

 

Midsummer 
Close – 

Fri 20 July 
 

 

 

Our Talk Topic next week will be  

‘MOVING ON UP’.  
 

As our children complete their final full week 

before moving up to their new class or school. 
 

WE BREAK UP FOR THE SUMMER ON 
TUESDAY 25 JULY AT 2.15pm 

 

At Ash Green next year classes will be as follows… 
    

   Lower Site     Upper Site 
 

Nursery   Mrs King    Miss Sayle 

Reception  Mrs Fazackerley    Mrs McHugh 
Year 1   Mrs Brierley/Mrs Rayner   Mrs Cawthra 

Year 2   Miss Crowther    Mrs O’Shea 
Year 3   Mrs Greenwood-Sole   Miss Thompson  

Year 4   Mrs Cotton    Mr Heppenstall 
Year 5   Miss Bedford    Mr Wardman 

Year 6   Mrs Crowther    Miss Taylor  
    

 
 

I CAN SING A RAINBOW 
 

Our Year 1 classes will each 
have an exciting day at  

The Rainbow Factory next 
week. 

 

They will spend the day taking 
part in a range of drama and art 

workshops. 


